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Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government  
Tsunami Warning System Maintenance  

 
 

Thursday, September 12 
 
 
ʔuḥʔaƛḥasuu Citizens and Residents of hitacu̓,  

On Friday, September 13, 2024, the District of Ucluelet will be replacing the tsunami warning system in 
the Cedar Road parking lot. Following the replacement the system will be activated repeatedly throughout 
the day. During this time the warning message may not include the “test” messaging usually broadcasted 
during the routine Emergency Alert System tests. 

In the event of a real emergency an alert will be sent out through text message, email, and a phone call 
through the District of Ucluelet Community Emergency Notification Service prior to the tsunami warning 
system activating. Subscribing to the Emergency Notification Service is the best and most reliable way to 
receive critical alerts, safety instructions and reliable sources of information during an emergency. 

Sign up to receive the alerts by cell phone or landline by visiting Ucluelet.ConnectRocket.com. 

Infrastructure upgrades and routine maintenance are vital to ensure the long-term reliability of the 
tsunami warning system equipment and the safety of Westcoast residents and visitors. ƛ̓eekoo, ƛ̓eekoo 
for your continued patience and cooperation. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government – Ucluelet First Nation 

http://www.ufn.ca/
http://ucluelet.connectrocket.com/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR1B1P96TbWYWEmTIQuhwEwVqj_eIOMlaizQ3gMoTldOtP_NyGAXVSSVWeY_aem_VDuxmCeqalutcUicyHtFNg

